
Solar Eclipse – Possible Service Delays 
 

The solar eclipse will occur on Monday, August 21, 2017.  This type full eclipse is 

a rare event and it is difficult to project what the actual impact on our service will 

be. Our plan is to serve our customers, in all markets, to the fullest possible extent.  

 

We expect our service in the following markets to be significantly impacted 

because they are in the direct path of the eclipse and will have substantial tourism, 

traffic congestion and business closings: Charleston SC, Columbia SC, 

Greenville SC, Nashville TN and Bowling Green KY. There may be shipment 

delays in other markets across our system, especially those near the direct path of 

the eclipse. Thanks for your understanding.  
 


